
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The French Department is looking for a native speaker (or speakers) who would be willing to help GCSE and A Level 

boys practise their spoken French. This would be a regular commitment on a voluntary basis and would involve 

working with very small groups (two or three at a time).  

 

If you think you could help, please contact me at school: hmg@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Helen Gosse  

Head of French 

 


